
 

 

 

 

From: Eva Johnson [mailto:eva.johnson@mck.ca]  
Sent: June-04-09 8:37 AM 
To: Douglas Jack; hollymccomber@hotmail.com; Alana Kane; JohnDee.Delormier@mck.ca; 
Martin.Leborgne@mck.ca 
Cc: allenfmackenzie@yahoo.ca; amparent@placonsultants.com; Annie Boudreault; Carl Begin; 
Cédric Sportes; Daniel Bouchard; Monique Désy Proulx; Daniel Vanier; ehrgeiz0@gmail.com; 
Bernie Shalinsky; Étienne Coutu; francislapierre749@hotmail.com; Pierre Brisset; Jim Banks; 
jefortier@consultaxe.com; Jody Negley; karine@ecologieurbaine.net; Olivier Kolmel; Latendresse, 
Anne; Lesley Forrester; Mark Goldberg, Dr.; marie claire strickland; Michael Brophy; 
monique.gelinas@bape.gouv.qc.ca; normfinntlc@videotron.ca; Normand Robert; Owen Rose; 
Paul-André Bégin; Philippe Côté; Pierre M. Valiquette; Sophie Thiébaut; Francois Tétreault; Veena 
Gokhale; wendygorchinsky@yahoo.ca; Jay Wisenthal 
Subject: Re: Memoire BAPE, Cultural Economy 

 
Greetings Doug,  
 
We appreciate you taking the time to share this information with us; it is extremely timely and relevant to 
activities in and around the island of Montreal, including Kahnawake and the entrances and exits of the 
infamous Mercier Bridge.  It is sometimes difficult to have research carried out that indicates pollution 
from various sources and sometimes no one wants to hear it.  So, we do appreciate how these concerns are 
documented and it sheds some light on our own pollution plight with Kahnawake being a major corridor for 
planes, trains and automobiles...  
 
Nia:wen kowa,  
 
Eva 
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